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we need you!
Do you want to get involved in our community? Do you have a 

great idea? Email city@cityofhancock.com or Call 906-482-2720. 

SUNNYSIDE NEWS
The February Newsletter for  
Residents of the City of Hancock

	� Zoning Board of Appeals 
Tuesday, February 18th at 6 pm 
in the Council Chambers

important dates
	� City Council Meetings 

Third Wednesday of the month
	� Planning Commission Meetings 

Fourth Monday of the month
	� Downtown Development 

Authority Meetings 
First Monday of the month 

Upcoming Events
The HBA Snow Person 
Building Competition
The Hancock Business Associa-
tion is hosting a "Snow Person 
Building Contest" in conjunc-
tion with the City of Hancock’s 
Snow Sculpting Invitational. 
Participants can submit their 
snow creation entries to 
hancockbusinessassociation@
gmail.com by February

19th. Voting will take place on the HBA Face-
book and Instagram pages, with entries posted 
to their social media on February 20th. The 
entries with the most likes are the winners and 
will be announced on February 24th.

Old Timers Hockey 
Tournament
March 13-16, 2025 at the 
•HoCo Arena, Dee Stadi-
um, and the Colliseum. Buy 
a weekend pass for only $5.  
•Spaghetti dinner fundraiser

hosted by Gino's on March 15th from 3- 8 pm at 
the HoCo Arena. Open to the public. Tickets are 
$12 and will be for sale at the door.

All monthly meetings are at 6 pm in the Council Chambers

Get ready for a weekend of frosty artistry and festive fun! The City of Hancock, in 
collaboration with Visit Keweenaw, is thrilled to bring you this premier, inaugural event 
featuring four teams of talented snow sculptors, including two national teams and two 
local teams. The national teams include the renowned Sculptora Borealis, whose team 
members have won the National Snow Sculpting title four times, in six appearances over 
the last seven years, and Team USA, winners of the bronze medal at the 1998 Nagano 
Olympics and two-time National Snow Sculpting title winners. 

Each year, before the March Board of Review meetings,  
information notices are mailed to property owners.

What do these notices include? They include:

Property owners who wish to appeal these values or just have 
questions, may contact the City Assessor, Kevin Kalinec at 
assessor@cityofhancock.com or call 906-299-4553.
· Submit a written appeal to Kevin on Form 618 (L-4035) with 
supporting documentation via email (assessor@cityofhancock.
com) drop off in person (Drop box located at the entrance to 
City Hall on the west side of the building) or mail to Hancock 
City Hall, 399 Quincy St., Hancock, MI 49930.

·	Appeal in person during 
the March Board of 
Review meeting

· Taxable Valuation
· State Equalized Value
· Property Classification

· 	Percent of exemption as a  
Principal Residence

· 	If there was an Ownership transfer

HoCo Arena
Open skates
Get the schedule of  
all open skates on  
www.cityofhancock.com

Campground 
Make your reservation 
online for the Hancock  
Campground at  
www.cityofhancock.com

cold season 
tori market 
Saturdays from 10 am 
to Noon at Hancock 
Community Hub

Discover chilling masterpieces in Hancock

upcoming March Board of Review Meetings

Event Schedule on Quincy Green
•Friday, February 21 Snow Sculpting 

Competition begins at approx. 1 pm
•Saturday, February 22 Sculpting 

Competition continues all day
•Sunday, February 23rd Final Sculpt-

ing during the morning with tools down 
at 1 pm

   - Judging following the completion
   - Winner Announcement at approx 2 pm

Open to 
Everyone

Win Hancock 
Bucks!

March 2025 Meeting  
Dates at Hancock 
City Hall, 399 Quincy 
Street in Hancock

ORGANIZATIONAL  
MEETING Tuesday,  
March 4, 2025 at 9 am
APPEAL SESSIONS
Monday, March 10, 
2025 from 3 to 9 pm
Tuesday, March 11,  
2025 from 9 am to 3 pm


